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Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP

From: Rehan ullah <rehanaup@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 12:25 PM
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk
Cc: mumtaziobajour@gmail.com; kullah@who.int; jawadmuhammad560@gmail.com
Subject: Resignation.
Attachments: CamScanner 01-03-2022 18.57_1.jpg

R sir , 
         For you kind information it is true that my education department DM job Order was issued on 10th 
December 2021 at GMS Qurat Kani sar but their was no such vacancy in the mentioned school , therefore I 
referred to education department the concerned authorities assured me for corrigendum, in meanwhile local 
government election preparations were going on due to which the concerned authorities were so much busy 
,after election conduction I was in constant contact with education department and at last they did corrigendum 
(copy is attached) . 
Therefore sir it is requested that I am unable to sign further contract extension letter with CTC (PTPP) 
project.thus giving resignation from the position of UCPO khar district Bajour. 
Kindly accept my resignation Will be thankful to you for this act of kindness. 
Regards. 
 UCPO 
Rehan ullah 
CNIC # 2110317188991 
Duty station :Khar Bajaur 
 


